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Konrad Jackson

From: Ray JW <rayjw@gci.net>
Sent: Saturday, June 04, 2016 9:33 AM
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: HB 4002

Governor 
I disagree with the governors wanting to add life time survivor benefits for any state workers, this is another 
drain on the state budget that will never go away , why should the tax payers give a benefit to our state workers 
(police, firefighters) when the majority of people in this state have no life time benefits or any kind of benefits 
at all, I vote no on this issue.  
  
Raymond Woodworth 
Anchorage       


